JMP TELECONFERENCE MINUTES


January 30, 1997





Participants:





Ron Bergman  -  Dataproducts


Tom Hastings  -  Xerox


Harry Lewis  -  IBM


Bob Pentecost  -  HP


Lloyd Young  -  Lexmark








It was agreed that any decisions made during the JMP Conference Calls would be present to the PWG at the next regularly scheduled meeting.  The decisions would then become final if no objections were voiced at the PWG meeting.





1. Review of the Job Monitoring MIB objects not currently implemented by any vendors:





	jmGeneralQueuingAlgorithm	Agreed to be deleted from the MIB.


	jmJobMessageToOperator		Agreed to be deleted from the MIB.


	jmJobTypes			Will be retained since this object allows extension of


					the MIB to support faxing and scanners.





2. Review of resource enums that are not currently supported by any vendors:





	DocumentCopiesProduced		Will be retained.


	FaxPhoneNumber		Remove, this enum belongs in a fax MIB.





3. Inclusion of vendor specific enums and objects:





    The following resource enums were agreed to be added:





	number of pages in original document


	output bins used


	colorants used


	media used





    The HP private objects in the Job Group were reviewed.  It was decided that none of the objects would be added at this time.  Bob Pentecost did accept the action item to review the objects srcIO, srcQ, and srcPort to determine if any of these should be included.





    Ron Bergman agreed to review the Dataproducts uniq
